Mason County Democratic Party 
County Report for the November 11
Second Congressional District Meeting
 
1.  We had three library officials speak
     at our last meeting about Book Banning and library policy on books.
It's not a problem in Mason County , yet.
Natalie Grochowski, Sue Carlso, and
Ingrid Fournier were our speakers.
Largest crowd at a General Membership Meeting in.years.
2.  Mason County Democrats are searching for Democratic Office space
for the 2024 Election. Our former landlord,  Jeff Wrisley, has offered the
Space, 305 S.James Street in Ludington,
for $700 per month, for six months, starting June 1.We had this space in the
2020 Election. Mason County Democrats would need help to pay the rent. 
3. Mason County Democrats are requesting $2,100 from the Second Congressional District.  This would
cover half the lease agreement. 
4.  I will NOT  be able to attend the November meeting. I will be in Lansing 
for a school Board conference.
5.  If nominations happen on Saturday, 
I am interested on staying on the Second Congressional District Board. So is
Robin A. from Ludington. 
6. I want to stay on MDP MDP State Central,  as well.
7.  We are lining up candidates for offices in 2024 Election. 
8.  Getting candidates to come to our
meetings to speak.. 
9.  We have a special Committee to try
to generate more interest among younger voters.
 
Ed Miller,Chair 
Mason County Democratic Party 
